PEACE POSTERS DUE NOVEMBER 10

The deadline to purchase Peace Poster kits from LCI has past for this year but District Peace Poster Coordinator
Lion Shawne Lige has ordered a few kits for the district, in the case that you may need one and haven’t yet
purchased one.

Shawne encourages members to talk to their school community to find motivated students who would like to
create a Peace Poster. If you have any questions, please email Shawne at smondaylige@yahoo.com

Each Peace Poster kit contains:

- Official Club Contest Guide and Rules

- Official School or Youth Group Contest Guide and Rules

- Participant Flyer to duplicate and give to participating students to take home
- Sticker to place on back of winning poster

- Certificates for contest winner and school or youth group

The 2022-2023 Contest: "Lead with Compassion"

Children know how powerful compassion can be. They’re often able to express this feeling more openly than
adults. This year, we invite young people to explore and visually express the peaceful future that compassionate
leadership brings.

Peace Poster Contest Deadlines for District 11-B1

** Nov 10 - Turn in posters to District Chair Shawne Lige **
Nov 15 - 11-B1 Judging

Dec 3 - MD-11 Judging

Students ages 11, 12 or 13 as of November 15 are eligible to participate in the International Peace Poster
Contest. Entries not meeting the age criteria and the submission deadlines will be disqualified.

Clubs and Districts should recognize local winners by sharing their poster images with your local news media
and by posting them on social media (Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, etc.) with #PeacePoster.

District Peace Poster Coordinator Lion Shawne Lige

2021-22 Peace Poster Grand Prize “We Are All Connected”
Anja Rozen, 13 years old, Slovenia
Sponsored by Slovenj Gradec Lions Club

More info:
https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/start-our-approach/youth/peace-poster




CLUB HAPPENINGS

BATTLE CREEK CEREAL CITY

On Wednesday October 26, members of the Battle
Creek Cereal City club gathered at Binder Park Zoo to
honor their last remaining Charter Member, Lion Jim
Baum.

For those unfamiliar with the zoo, it entails a long
winding and somewhat uneven walk through a
beautiful woodland loop to see many of the exhibits.

The walk can be exhausting, especially in the heat of

the summer so the zoo places benches at many points

around the loop so you can rest and enjoy the animals
and the quiet peace of the zoo.
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PCC Peggy Allen presents Melvin Jones Fellowship to
Cereal City Lion Lula Gardfrey

Cereal City Lion Glenn Alday retires from club.
Honored with emeritus status by Past President
Teresa Gest

HILLSDALE

Cereal City Lions Roger and Harriet Spriggs attended the Hillsdale Lions Club Craft Fair at Hillsdale Lutheran

Church on October 22nd.

The event features several craft vendors and specialty vendors in the church hall. It was an opportunity to meet
some old friends from Hillsdale Lions Club. President Stuart Risedorph had just rushed back from the Fall
Conference and Secretary Elaine Langston was manning her ‘31’ booth. The club sold snacks and hot dogs to

the hungry event goers.




JACKSON HOST
and
NORTH JACKSON

The Annual Daffodil planting
was held at Cascades Park on
October 1st and featured
several Lions clubs, the
Daffodil society, and a few
other supporting groups.

2000 bulbs were planted in
record time.

Those from the North Jackson
club were Lions Tom & Connie
Fenton and Dave Myers. Tom
and Connie had the honor of
planting the final bulb to end
the day.

Cider and donuts were made
available for a job well done.

Jackson Host Lion Chris Lake
chaired this event, as always,
and purchased the daffodil
bulbs from Lion Gary at Beck’s
Flower Shop and Gardens.

JACKSON HOST

A recent meeting brought out some interesting characters!




MAGGIES WIGS4KIDS DONATION

PCC Peggy Allen and VDG Annette Hemryck delivered goodies to Maggie's Wigs4Kids for their Welcome
Baskets, including fleece-lined hats, juice, snacks, and toys.

MANCHESTER

Manchester Lions held their annual Cider Sale on October 24. They were assisted by Clinton Lions Ron and
Pat K, Napoleon Lions Jean and Don and Cereal City Roger and Harriet. They sold 300 half-gallons (donated
by Alber Orchards) in just a few hours.




On October 31, Manchester Lions hosted Pumpkin Bowling and offered caramel apples with help from local
high school seniors.

First VP Anita Herman drew the name of Miss Madeline to win the white bison.




PENRICKTON

Spooktacular night for Penrickton's family Trunk or Treat! It would not have been possible without so many
wonderful volunteers who dressed up, decorated their vehicles, passed out candy, and adapted games for the

kiddos and their siblings! Thank you to every ghost, witch, and goblin!




Penrickton's Kickoff Dinner (fundraiser) was attended by many of our district Lions

PCC Barry, PCC Peggy DG Kelly, Leroy

PDG Bert, Robert, PDG Dick, Shawn PDG Roger, Harriet



CLINTON

Clinton Lions participated in Trunk or Treat. The kids, big and small, had a great time.




VANDERCOOK LAKE

Vandercook Lake Lions served 1200 hot dogs at the Jackson Free Methodist Church Trunk or Treat event.
Over 1800 people came through! They also held a draw-down fundraiser night.
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